
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   July 19, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman     

   Centerville-Washington Park District   

   937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org    

Subject:  The kids will have a Splashtacular time 

WASHINGTON TWP, OH: Splash into the end of summer on Friday, July 28 at the 

Centerville-Washington Park District’s annual Splashtacular event full of water-

themed games and activities! The Washington Township Fire Department will visit for 

the grand finale and spray water from their truck to cool the children off! 

Splashtacular takes place at Robert F. Mays Park, 10553 Paragon Road, from 10 a.m. 

to noon. Refreshments from Kona Ice will be available for purchase. This event is 

best suited for children ages 3 - 12. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine 

nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks encompassing more than 1,000 acres in 

Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org.   
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